Under 21 Trials

To all ESMBA registered Association secretaries,

Can you please get your local clubs to post this Notice on their notice boards and also
to promote it particularly if they have any young bowlers in their membership as we
at the ESMBA wish nothing but to promote this game to the younger generation.

The Trials for this year will be held at the following venue:-

Northampton Indoor Bowls Club
Harborough Road,

Recreation Ground,
Northampton

NN2 8DH

01604 721200

The trials will commence at approximately 10.00am as soon as | have registered all
the players who are present. The date for the trials is Saturday 10" May.

We have had a very successful year which commenced in September of last year and
it is imperative that we keep this momentum as the future of the game is dependant
on the younger generation’s progress on this sport.

I am quite happy to meet up with any youngster of all standards in the game, and |
will strive to make sure, that their eagerness to play our game is not diminished.
Please be aware that | am quite prepared to talk or exchange messages of email with a
juvenile’s guardian, because that is exactly how I have conducted my duties since my
appointment to this post as of August last year.

The Under 21 squad has risen in numbers since my appointment and | only had 6/7
players when | took over, and because of this the U21 International match against the
Wales U21 is back in the calendar. The game is due to take place on April 26™. A
report and progress of this game will be seen on the website soon after it has been
played. It would be great to see that squad number rise to 35 and at present we have
26/27 in it.

Mums and Dads and grand parents please bring your young bowlers to the venue and
who knows they may turn out to be ENGLAND INTERNATIONALS.

Brian Claessen, ESMBA U21 Manager
Brian.claessen@yahoo.co.uk
01452 840481
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